
 Book bags and Reading Crowns   

We hope that your child has settled in well at school and your child 

is now coming home with a book bag. This book bag needs to be 

returned daily please.  

Your child’s reading books will be changed on a Tuesday and 

Thursday, please sign and comment in their reading record to show 

that your child has read. New sounds will be added as the children 

learn them. They will also bring home a chosen book that your child 

has chosen to enjoy with you.  

The pink homework book allows children to be able to practise 

sounds and numbers if you wish. This is optional and it is important 

to remember if the child gets restless then stop! 

We will be starting a fun new reading initiative for the children to 

enjoy. If they read 4 times in one week (Thursday to Thursday) and 

their reading log has been signed they will get to wear a reading 

crown on a Friday. Every time your child gets to wear the reading 

crown their name will be put in a hat. At the end of each term lucky 

winners will get a prize for their fantastic reading.  

As a parent all you need to do is sit with your child and hear them 

read some of their reading book that is in their reading log and write 

a small comment and sign the reading log. There is an example below.  

 

Date Book Comments  

 

16/1 

 

Chips 

Freddie read the book well today.  

 

 

17/1 Pop! Freddie struggled today and we would like 

to keep the book to keep practising 

 


